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One of the major challenges we have faced in hiring individuals for accounting services is the high cost of 
compensation and benefits in the United States. As a result, it has become increasingly difficult to find 
qualified and experienced professionals within our budget constraints. However, partnering with Cayto 
has alleviated this challenge significantly. By providing contractors who are based overseas, Cayto offers 
a cost-effective solution without compromising the quality and expertise required for our accounting 
needs. 
 
Over the past year we successfully added three Cayto consultants to our team.  Not only are the 
individuals provided by Cayto highly skilled and experienced in their respective fields, but they also 
demonstrate exceptional professionalism and work ethic. They are polite, hardworking, and dedicated to 
delivering high-quality results. Their commitment to excellence has greatly contributed to the success of 
our accounting team and has allowed us to meet our reporting deadlines producing financials that are 
accurate. 
 
Furthermore, the Cayto Group has been instrumental in fostering a seamless partnership. Their team is 
responsive, reliable, and always goes above and beyond to ensure our needs are met. They have 
consistently demonstrated a deep understanding of our organization's requirements and have tailored 
their services accordingly. The level of support and collaboration we have experienced with Cayto has 
been invaluable.  As we continue to grow, our plan is to add additional team members from Cayto 
Group. 
 
In conclusion, I highly recommend the Cayto Group for their outstanding services in providing 
contractors for accounting services. Their ability to address the challenges of hiring individuals when 
compensation and benefits are expensive in the United States is commendable. Our partnership with 
Cayto has not only overcome these challenges but has also led to the success and growth of our 
accounting team and reporting. I have no doubt that they will continue to exceed expectations and 
deliver exceptional results. 
 
Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jill Espinola 
Vice President of Accounting 
Archipelago Companies LLC 
 
 


